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North Glade 4-H met on Wednesday July 19, 2023, at the North Glade building in Swanton. There 
were 33 members and 7 clovers present. The secretaries’ report was read by Lea Custer. The 
treasurer’s report was given by Matthew Stoner.  
 
At the previous meeting, it was voted on by the members to go to an amusement park for their 
outing. Upon further discussion, many members have vacations scheduled at the same time as the 
possible dates. It was decided that the club would do a picnic at the 4-H Camp on Saturday 
September 9th with a rain date of Sunday September 10th in place of the amusement park. Further 
information will be posted on the North Glade 4-H Facebook page. Also, please remember to write 
down your placings you receive at the fair for your record book. 
 
There were several items on the agenda for new business. First, members wanting to participate in 
the Livestock Olympics should start forming teams now. Livestock Olympics will take place 
Saturday morning August 5, at the show ring. A vote was held in regards to a donation for the Cow 
Patty bingo door prize. The club decided to donate a $25 gift card or gift basket.  
 
Demonstrations can occur at the fair on any project you hold. In order to get the time you want, you 
should schedule in advance with Roberta at the Extension Office. Finally, the Corn Booth is in need 
of help. Check with Annie Rugola on available times. 
 
Future dates to be remembered were reviewed. August 17, 2023, there will be a STEM workshop 
titled Splash Science at 2:00 p.m. August 24 - September 10, 2023, is the Maryland State Fair. The 
next meeting will be held on Saturday September 9, 2023, at the 4-H Camp in Bittinger, MD, 
during the club picnic. The time will be announced. 
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